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STATEMENT FROM DANNY PEARSON 
Matthew Guy needs to answer this simple question.  
 
Since the new electoral laws came into force on 25 November 2018, has anyone employed by the Opposition 
been paid by an undeclared source? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


